
Wednesday September 4th is our first early release Wednesday. School is out at 1:30pm on every first 

Wednesday of the month.  All students will need to be off campus by 1:45pm as staff members will be 

attending meetings and there will be no supervision. Also on the first Wednesdays, Sierramont will be 

participating in “Walk to School Wednesdays” On this day we encourage all students to walk, ride a bike 

or scooter to school.  We are promoting healthy lifestyles and helping reduce the traffic around our 

school. 

 

Back to School Night: Thursday Sept. 5th ~ 6:00pm to 8:00 pm 

Please ask your student for their back to school curriculum schedule so you can find their 

classes on Back to School Night.   

6th grade parents only will be able to pick up their Infinite Campus portal ID and access code. 

This information will give you access to view your students grades, attendance and assignments 

during the school year.  In addition, you must have your California Driver’s License or another 

valid identification card in order to pick up your access information.  Students new to the 

district and 6th grade students will receive their own code in homeroom the following week to 

access their account. 

Access codes for 6 grade students can only be picked up on Sept. 5th  starting at 5:00pm to 

5:45pm. We will stop at 5:45pm so all parents can go down to the gym by 6:00pm to hear the 

Principals message.  If you miss picking up your access code, you can come in on Monday Sept. 

9th between 9am – 3pm. 

Parents with new students to the District or parents that can no longer access their account can 

come in Monday between 9am – 3pm. If you have already had access to the portal with another 

sibling, you can use the same sign on for your new 6th grade student no need to come in. 

 

Come out early and enjoy some great food and deserts before Back to School Night begins! The 

trucks will be at Sierramont from 4:30 until 8:00pm, come out and support this school 

fundraising event!  Money raised for this event will be used to purchase school supplies! 

 

 



 


